
 
 

H.O.P.E. of Winston-Salem 
Volunteer Guidelines for COVID-19 Crisis 

 

As we continue to navigate through these challenging circumstances due to the ongoing COVID-19 
pandemic, we realize that many of you have questions and concerns. H.O.P.E. of Winston-Salem is 
proud to communicate that we have sustained our weekend operations during the COVID pandemic.  
It is with a huge outpouring of support, robust safety measures and countless volunteer hours we 
have been able to come together and ensure children are fed in Winston-Salem. 
 
We do ask for your help in continuing to foster a healthy environment at the HOPE facility.  You can 
volunteer if you: 

• Are in good health and do not have any symptoms of COVID, including fever, cough or 
shortness of breath 

• Have no recent or prolonged exposure to COVID and/or infected persons 

• Agree to wear a mask or face covering inside our facility 

• We are happy to welcome back families with children but it is required to wear face coverings 
inside our facility for all volunteers 

 
You should not volunteer if you: 

• Are currently diagnosed with COVID 

• Have been exposed to someone with COVID 

• Have a fever, cough or shortness of breath 

• Are not feeling well for any reason 
 
For opportunities to volunteer with us, please click here - https://hopews.org/ways-to-help/donate-
time/.   
 
Any questions/inquiries should be emailed to:  info@hopews.org 
 

THANK YOU HOPE HEROES!! 
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